
“Outfit International’s response”, 2 April 2024 

I would like to inform you that Outfit International terminated our contract 

with Garmex Saigon Cooperation in 2022. (our final product order was 

recorded in-house here in Denmark on December 16th, 2022). We were 

not made aware of the allegations against this vendor during our 

contract period. 

I would like to state that Outfit International requested that this vendor 

join Amfori BSCI, however, the vendor did not respond to our request. It 

is standard procedure that we require our vendors to be licensed with 

Amfor BSCI, WRAP or SA8000. 


